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HOSA BOARD MEETING
MINUTES 7-14-2013
           Attendance:
Greg Lutz, Liz Alecusan, John Wilson, Keith Stewart, Bill Morris, Randy Eidemiller, Vern Anthony
Visitors: Joe Divida, Randy Babb
Meeting called to order by Greg Lutz at 7:30 p.m.   
- Motion made to approve 6/2/2013 minutes by Bill Morris. Second by Keith Stewart. Motion carried.
New Business
Treasurer’s report: Treasurer not present but submitted report. Randy Eidemiller made a motion to table the Treasurer’s  report. Bill Morris seconded. Motion passed.  
Discussed concussion “baseline testing” (in order to have a basis for whether a child actually had a concussion). Would be aimed at FC issue for ten year old and above players.  We will be inviting an individual from Nationwide Children’s to discuss this topic.   
Old Business
- Jr. Cat Cup: John Miller not present but Greg Lutz operating under the assumption that we are delaying for one year due to only one other club registering.   

- Trustee Position Open: Greg Lutz stated still searching for a candidate and open for recommendations. 
- Referee Training: Keith Stewart said we have reserved dates at the safety services building, tentatively August 14, 15 and 16. Also stated wished to have August 18th for field training at the soccer complex.  
-

Program Business
Director of FC: 
Final Coaching Assignments and Pay: Randy Eidemiller said a revised version of this has been delivered to Greg Lutz by Joe Divida, with U14 and down included.  Mr. Lutz stated will review and advise within a week or so. 

Mr. Eidemiller also discussed topic of HOSA-FC refund policy having been challenged and the notion that HOSA may need to reinforce its policies regarding refunds. Mr. Lutz stated that we will continue to include our policies in the registration documents. Board is not open to changes to the current policies.  
Referees:  
Randy Babb stated that all risk management forms must be re-done as of now (for those 18 and older). Greg Lutz stated that Keith Stewart needed to inform those affected.  
Public Relations (CRPRC)/Marketing:. 
No report.
-Director of Recreational Program: 
John Wilson reported coaches’ meeting scheduled for August 4. Liz Alecusan stated all 90 teams have coaches assigned at this time. Mr. Wilson is seeking assistance with coach training. Randy Babb stated that there is a coaching clinic as part of the Challenger Camp on July 24 at the soccer complex. Mr. Wilson also discussed coaches’ gifts.    

-Jr. Academy: 
Randy Eidemiller reported a meeting scheduled for July 15 to discuss assistant directors role and upgrade of the curriculum.  

Start date for season set for August 23rd. 
-Director of MSSA/HSSA : 
No report 
-Director of TOPS soccer: 
Vernon Anthony reported Challenger Camp starts July 16 with 20 campers registered. Mr. Anthony also requested needs funding to re-supply shirts for fall soccer season, which was approved as part of the normal budget.  
-Fields-City of Hilliard: 
Bill Morris reports fields configured for coming seasons.  
-Fields-City of Columbus: 
No report
-Director of Camps:  
Randy Babb reported 127 campers registered for the Challenger camp with six coaches. Picnic with host families and Challenger coaches scheduled for the July 20. 
Motion to adjourn made at 8:30 by Bill Morris.  Second by Randy Eidemiller.  Motion passed.

